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July 10, 2012

Mark Brinton

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC
1801 California Street, 10" Floor

Denver, CO 80202

RE: Tariff A.L. 2012-T02 Docket No. 12-049-T03 (UT2012-011)
This filing proposes to modify tariff language for the Identification and Rating of VVolP-
PSTN Traffic to be in compliance with the Federal Communications Commission’s April
25, 2012 Second Order of Reconsideration in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC Release
No. 12-47.

Dear Mr. Brinton:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. A.L.2012-T02 (UT2012-011) dated June 12, 2012.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff. The Commission accepts the submitted revisions effective July 13,
2012.

Sincerely,

[s/ Gary L. Widerburg
Commission Secretary
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